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Attending:  Isabel, Mary, Dan, Jim, Phil, Veda, Adrian, Diane,   
Cc: office admin, Chris Larsen, Curt Olson 
   

1. Meeting notes of September 16 were circulated with no revisions. 
    

2. Chair position - Isabel is stepping down 
 Brief Review of TOR 
 No one in current group offered to serve as interim chair  
 Will recruit new people and postpone meetings until new year 
 Isabel happy to remain a resource person 
 6 meetings a year and prn may be sufficient 

 
3. Voly day Sept 19 report – Adrian 

Sept 19 day happened with about 30 people.  Work on lower schizo.  Tom P brushed out upper trails.  System 
of breaking off into task groups immediately worked VERY well, given our experienced trail leads.  Trail 
workshops have created an experienced volunteer base.  On line sign up makes a big difference. 

    

4. Lewiston Ultra update – tabled.  Jodene put a great deal of work into a virtual run did take place, but no 
details available at this time.  
   

5. Signage update: Adrian  
a. -Metford FSR intersections - done 
b. Lower Schizo re-alignment – still a work in progress 

   

6. Winter trail grooming: Dan 
a. Storage container installed at the party pit. 

   
7. ORV (off road vehicle) bypass onto Metford FSR:  Chris & Adrian 

Chris sent letter to city, and may have met with Darrin today.  It is going to be long term project – a lot of 
approvals necessary if they want wider access through that gate. 
   

8. Gathering Spots along lower Malibu trails – Adrian  
Ceren sent map & emails with suggestions – seeking feedback.  Adrian will send these out to group. 
    

9. Parking lot redesign: Adrian 
a. Gazebo progress 
b. Fencing 
c. EQ upper loop & lower Climb EQ reroute: Jim/Adrian – on hold until parking lot finished 

 
10. Ida View – creek crossing bridge – Adrian: update 

No likely change this winter – needs bigger chainsaw.  Will get the timber milled and then will know what is 
needed….in the spring.  The access to the bridge will then become the project – may take more than a year.  
Isabel needs accounting on STA letterhead for Horse Council grant money. 
Still $500 coming from Backcountry Horsemen 
     

11.   Brushing at radio tower – Mark got that done.  City lent them a chipper. 
   

12.  Potential Black Road to South Canoe link: on hold 
   

13. On September 9th the organization American Trails put on a webinar to introduce the Trails are Common 
Ground national campaign. If you missed the webinar you can view it for free by going to this 
link: https://www.americantrails.org/training/trails-are-common-ground. If you would like to help share the 
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message Trails are Common Ground, you can to their website and download images to share on your social 
media page. Follow this link here: https://trailsarecommonground.org/. 
 

14.  Salty Dog – May 14-16, 2021 – cancelled. 
15.  Other dates: Cyclocross – tbd. 

 
  Next meeting - TBA 


